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 Letter dated 8 July 2024 from the Secretary-General addressed to 

the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 I have the honour to refer to Security Council resolution 2699 (2023), by which 

the Council authorized the deployment of a multinational security support mission to 

Haiti. 

 Set out in the annex to the present letter is a note verbale, dated 24 June 2024, 

from the Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the United Nations, in which the 

Permanent Mission refers to an offer to provide personnel to the Multinational 

Security Support Mission.  

 I should be grateful if you would bring this matter to the attention of the 

members of the Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) António Guterres 

  

https://undocs.org/en/S/RES/2699(2023)
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Annex 
 

 

 The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the United Nations, with reference to 

Security Council resolution 2699 (2023), has the honour to register the interest of the 

Government of Guatemala in joining the Multinational Security Support Mission in 

Haiti. 

 In this regard, the Government of Guatemala, aware of the current situation in 

Haiti and based on its previous experience in the country and in accordance with the 

capabilities of the Guatemalan Army, is offering to deploy a military police 

contingent, at the company level, including personal equipment. 

 Furthermore, the Government of Guatemala wishes to indicate that the Regional 

Peace Operations Training Centre is available, with battalion-level capacity, for the 

training of units prior to their deployment to the mission area. 

 The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the United Nations would appreciate it 

if this information could be submitted to the competent authorities and relevant 

stakeholders for consideration. 

 

https://undocs.org/en/S/RES/2699(2023)

